
From: Andrew Grosvenor   
Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 10:06 AM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DG 23-067 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
My name is Andrew Grosvenor and I am a resident of Concord. I received notice of Liberty’s requested 
rate increase (Docket No. DG 23-067) and would ask that the PUC deny this request unless Liberty can 
show that the increase will actually go to improving service to customers and not just lining the pockets 
of executives. Normal families are struggling hard to make ends meet while cost just keep increasing 
across the board. Electric rates skyrocketed in the past year, and now Liberty wants to pile on. We need 
some relief. We need consumer protection from the PUC. Costs keep going up, but we don’t seem to be 
getting anything for all of the extra money we pay. 
 
Thanks for your time and consideration. 
-Andrew Grosvenor 
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